
C oy  D .  Es tes  Se n io r  H ous i ng 

 

 

OFFICE HOURS 
MONDAY ð FRIDAY  
8:00 A.M.ð 5:00 P.M. 

OFFICE TELEPHONE  

(909) 981-7160 

 

Staff: 

Tanya Burdick,  Project Manager 

Steve Swanson,  

Maintenance Supervisor 

Mike Edwards,  

Maintenance Technician 

Tiffany Harms, Assistant Manager 

Jeri Munoz,  Van Driver 

 

 

ALL MAINTENANCE  

EMERGENCIES  

(AFTER OFFICE HOURS) 

(909) 851-3627 

260 N. 3rd Ave 

Upland, CA 91786 

January 2019 

 

The Front Office  will be closed 

on Tuesday January 1, 2019 . 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Donôt forget to bring  your 2019 Social  

Security Award Letter down to the front  

office so that a copy can be made and placed 

in your file for your next recertification .  



 

 

 

 

Mary Vaughn - January 1st  

Mel Huffman - January 1st  

Hilda Katz - January 2nd  

Dora Sepulveda - January 11th  

Mary Paul - January 11th  

Carmen Tecero - January 12th  

Beatrice Zavala - January 12th  

Karolin Simon - January 13th  

Trieu LaTrasse - January 20th  

Jenny Yoo -  January  20th  

Ester Huffman - January 24th  



2018 ChristmasLight Contest Winners 
 

 

2018 Christmas Door Contest Winners  
 

 

ΧÓÔ 0ÌÁÃÅȡ &ÏÒÅÓÔ *ÏÎÅÓ  

ΨÎÄ ÐÌÁÃÅ ȡ *ÕÄÉ #ÏÓÔÅÌÌÏ  

(ÏÎÏÒÁÂÌÅ -ÅÎÔÉÏÎȡ *ÁÍÅÓ &ÏÓÔÅÒ ÁÎÄ  

#ÁÒÍÅÎ -ÁÃÉÁÓ  

 

&ÁÎ &ÁÖÏÒÉÔÅȡ  &ÏÒÅÓÔ *ÏÎÅÓ  

 

-ÏÓÔ -ÅÒÒÙ ÁÎÄ "ÒÉÇÈÔ ȡ ,ÉÎÄÁ +ÌÅÉÎ  

THANK YOU to everyone who participated you all did a 

 fantastic job!  



 

We were absolutely overwhelmed with the outpour-

ing of love, cards and tasty treats we received from  

residents this holiday season.  

You have no idea how much we  

appreciate hearing from you and knowing we are  

making a positive  impact on your lives.   

May 2019 be kind to you!  

Thank you!  

Tanya, Steve, Mike, Tiffany, Jeri   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We would like to thank everyone who decorated the  

common public areas at CDE it really put a smile on 

all our faces. From the hallways to the lobby  

area all brighten our spirits. We would like to thank 

everyone who participated and voted on the  

patio and door decorations. It brought a great  

Christmas  

season this year looking forward for next year.  

 

CDE STAFF  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Where did our Operation 

Christmas Child boxes go?!  

 

We tracked the Operation 

Christmas Child Boxes and 

warmed the hearts of the  

children in the  

Philippines!  

 



Thank you to everyone who voted for my front door in the 

contest.  I greatly appreciate it.  A special thank you to  

everyone who decorated their patio and/o door because it 

brings a smile to all of us.  Wishing you all a very Happy 

New Year!  Linda Klein ð B101 

Be on the lookout for a  

NEW resident phone directory  
attached to your February  

Newsletter.    

 
 
 
 
 
 

If you wish to have your phone number 

changed, added or  

unlisted in the new  directory, please let the 

front office know by 4:00 p.m. on   

Friday, January 11.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HEATER  

It is that time of year when you 

will turn on your heater. 

Please make sure it is in working 

order. If not call the office to 

place a work order.  

Thank you  


